
Recreation Commission meeting 

March 23, 2020 – 6:30 pm 

 
In Attendance:  Dina Cutting, Judy Brotman, Denette Guerin, Chris Pratt, Steve Small, Luke Prince,  

Bill Waste 

 
Bill reported many people are interested in learning and play pickleball. This will be a recreation 
sanctioned adult sport. The Pickleball organizers, Bill Waste, Jo Steele, & Lynn Parshall will 
pick 2 times per week to hold the courts for pickleball. The courts are reserved for that time and 
Lyme residents and their guest may come and play pickleball.   
 
Open use of the courts for individuals (from Lyme) would be basically the same as it is for tennis 
now. 
 
When the resurfacing takes lace on the Tennis Courts the Pickleball line will be done at the same 
time.  
 
Chris reported the additional lining (because they are already there) will cost roughly $600.00. 
 
Jo will continue to get costs of netting, equipment and possible wind-screens-no estimates on this 
yet 
 
The Grant request will be included in the Swan Fund already allocated for the Recreation 
Facility. The Recreation Commission will write to the Lyme Foundation to make sure they can 
use funds from the Swan Grant for these costs.  
 
It has been decided that the Gaga pit will not be purchased so some of these funds can be used if 
necessary. 
 

No skiing or basket ball this year to reported on. COVID 

 


